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 Reading: We focused on the letter C this week and reviewed “that”. We learned a 

new poem “Five Little Pumpkins”. The students received their own copies of this 
poem to put in their book box! We highlighted ordinal number words and sight 
words we already learned. The students loved to find these in the text. 
 

Writing:  I encouraged students to tackle hard-to-write ideas and pictures. This 

means that the students have to get out of their comfort zone and write about 
something different. Many of your students have done this and I’m excited to see 
how they are adding more details to their writing! 
  

Math:  We started a new chapter this week. The main focus of these lessons was 

to use more than one ten-frame. They are doing a wonderful job using counters to 
show the teen numbers. Next week, we’ll continue to work with higher numbers 
and diagrams. 
 

PALS Testing: The results are attached to this sheet. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to e-mail, call, or stop in to the classroom. I will be able to go over 
the results more in depth at the upcoming parent-teacher conferences. 

Pumpkins: 
This week, the students received 
their very own pumpkins! We 
completed an exploration book that 
had us counting the lines and using 
snap cubes to see how tall the 
pumpkins were. Students even 
completed an experiment where they 
predicted whether or not their 
pumpkin would sink or float! We 
decorated out pumpkins today. They 
are still drying, so they will be sent 
home next week. 
 

Science: 
We wrapped up our leaf chapter by 
creating a leaf book with pressed 
leaves. Next week, we will take a 
look at trees over the seasons. 
 

No school tomorrow!!! 
 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
October 24th – No School 
October 31st - Halloween Costume                                 

     Parade 
November 3rd – End of 1st Quarter 
November 13th – Parent-Teacher    

          Conferences 
 

Theme for Next Week: 
 Halloween 

 Letter Kk 

 Sight Word Review: “Said” 
 

I will be putting up more pictures 
on the classroom website 

tomorrow! 

  

Have a great three day 

weekend! 


